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Happy Summer! I hope you are enjoying the 
summer thus far, and doing the things you love 
with the people you love.  
Please remember ALL educators must pre-register for Harvest of Ideas 2019. If you haven’t 
already pre-registered, please do so here:  

https://forms.gle/MXCx3pe9RskotUd27 

If you are interested in being a presenter at Harvest of Ideas, or know of a colleague or 
professional in the field you think would be just PERFECT, please email Sarah at ​wcc@maine.edu 
and share your recommendations. We’d love to support local talent in contributing to the day’s 
programming. 
 

Please check out the Washington County Educator Profile on the next page. I LOVED sitting down 
with Lynn Mitchell, Passamaquoddy Language and Culture Teacher at Calais High School. 
Thanks for taking the time to talk with me, Lynn! 
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